October 8, 2024, 7:00 P.M., Greenfield Township Municipal Building, an advertised meeting for a budget workshop.

Present: Kevin Bartlett, Brian Brown, Travis Clabbatz, Renee Wagner and Joe Heslop.

No public was in attendance to make Public Comment.

The Budget Notes were reviewed and discussed.

The Capital Improvement Plan was reviewed and discussed.

The Employee Compensation and Benefits Resolution 2024-3 was reviewed and discussed, along with the Health Insurance Waiver. Evaluations will be prepared and reviewed before the next meeting.

Income and Expense worksheets and Proposed Projects were reviewed and discussed. An inspection of the roads will be conducted before the next budget workshop. Insurance rates will not be known until December.

A second budget workshop is scheduled for the October 29<sup>th</sup> meeting, immediately following the scheduled meeting.

Kevin Bartlett made a motion to adjourn. Travis Clabbatz seconded. Motion carried unanimously.

Meeting ended at 8:58 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Renee M. Wagner Secretary